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Updates @ Kaiti

Kia Tū Maia, Kia Tū Pakari, Kia Tū Rangatira

25 o Whiringa ā nuku, 2023	

Good Luck to our Puhi Kaiti Kapa roopu   …

Kia ora whānau, well it has been a long time between performances, but we are 
almost there! Our roopu head to Te Mana Kuratahi on Friday and perform in 
Nelson on Monday morning.  We wish them all the best and are so looking 
forward to finally seeing them on the stage after the COVID disruptions. Thank 
you to the tutors who have put in many, many  hours of mahi, and to the tamariki 
who have shown commitment to the kaupapa.  Well done - you are almost there.  
Kia kaha koutou, we are proud of you all! 


Porou Ariki Teachers Only Day - thank you for supporting the teachers last 
Friday and keeping your tamariki at home while they attended PLD with 
teachers from here all the way up to Potaka.  The theme for the PLD was 
Resilience and the speakers that we heard were inspiring, some of whom 
were our parents and ex students of Kaiti Kura. 


Safe walking with Whare Kōrero and Constable Craig


TE MANA KURATAHI


SENIOR ATHLETICS


JUNIOR ATHLETICS


YEAR 7/8 CAMP


TURANGANUI 
FESTIVAL


YEAR 6 CAMP


INTERMEDIATE & 
HIGH SCHOOL 

TRANSITION DAY

3rd Nov

6th Nov

6th Nov

30th Oct

17th Nov

28th Nov

20th Nov
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YEAR BOOK


This was a big hit last year. If you would like to order a 
2023 Yearbook then you need to pop into the office 
and order and pay for one this week,  They are $20 
and only a limited number of copies are being printed.  


WHANAU ORA


It is great to see our whānau signing up for these 
programmes on offer.  Last week a very successful 
Pakeke morning tea was held.  Wow we have lots of 
Super Nans and Papas in our kura.  We just wanted 
to acknowledge the special part they play in our 
school community. 


Tū RANGATIRA 2024


We are pleased to announce that all who put in their 
applications and registered their interest for 2024 
were accepted.  


WENEREI WERO


What a great response to this Wero! Can you bike, 
scooter, skateboard or walk to kura on a Wednesday?  
It is great exercise, it looks after Te Taiao and it 
means less congestion with cars at kura.  So many 
great benefits so please take up the challenge.


KUTUS


These are starting to appear more frequently as the 
weather gets warmer - please check your child’s hair 
regularly and treat by shampooing and combing. 
Come and see us if you need any supplies to help 
treat your child. 


PHOTOS  


Most of these have now been picked up but there are 
a few still at the office waiting to be collected. Please 
call into the office and grab them.


Taking up the Wenerei Wero!  Rawe! 


BANKING

36 Bankers last week

Well done to Whare Tipu and Wharekauri 
Tuakana for 100% banking. 

A big welcome to Cyrus Keelan-Morris and 
Ruby-Rose Gray who have started their 

saving journey with us.


